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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five & Attendance Champions: 
Congratulations to Year 3 who were last week’s Strive for Five winners with 100% and to our 
Year 1 and Year 5 groups who were Attendance Champions with 100%. Well done 
everybody! 
 
Recharge club: 
Recharge club will run as usual this week on Friday afternoon, but this will be the last 
session for this academic year. Recharge club will restart in September for Key-Stage 2 
pupils but will change to a Tuesday afternoon 3.20-4.15pm. It is a lovely club for your child 
to relax, enjoy and recharge and is free of charge. I will resend the details when we return to 
school in Autumn term.  
 
Mrs Davis Retirement: 
As we approach the end of another school year, it is a particularly poignant one given the 
retirement of our Senior Teaching Assistant Mrs Davis having worked at Broughton for 24 
years. Mrs Davis has enjoyed working in Key-Stage 1 and has attended the Year 2 residential 
visit to Bassenfell on an annual basis! She has been pivotal in supporting our Key-stage 1 
pupils with their SATs and also with their phonics, reading and writing work. On behalf of all 
staff, governors and pupils, I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for her 
commitment and dedication to the children in our school over many years and wish her a 
very happy and healthy retirement for September.  
 
 
 

Friday 04/07/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Ava Stephenson 

Year 1 Carter Nicholson 

Year 2 Hetty Crane 

Year 3 Amelie Healy 

Year 4 Daisy Blamire 

Year 5 Isabella Fowler 

Year 6 - 

  

Wk  30/06/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 93.75% 0.0% 

Haystacks 98.46% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.57% 0.0% 

Dodd 97.48% 0.0% 

Blencathra 100.0% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 98.33% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

98.14% 0.0% 



Broughton Primary is an ABLE school 
                                                                                       Achieve, Believe, Learn, Enjoy    

 
 
 
Brownies & Rainbows: 
Laura Taylor, who works with the Broughton Rainbows and Brownies, has contacted me to 
let us know that they are looking for someone to take over the Rainbows and Brownies units 
as the current leaders are unable to make all sessions starting September. They are looking 
for someone to take their place and can help out when they are able to. They really don’t 
want the units to close which will sadly happen if they can’t find someone to take over the 
leadership. Laura is reaching out to our school community to see if anyone would like to join 
the leader team and keep it going for the 40 girls that attend the clubs. If you are interested, 
please could you contact me by email (head@broughton-pri.cumbria.sh.uk) and I will pass 
your details on to Laura.  
 
KABS Summer Disco: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KABS Summer Fun Day: 
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Year 1 – 6 fell walk: 
On Monday 21st July, we look forward to our Year 1 – Year 6 walk. This year, we will walk to 
Latrigg summit and then head to Keswick Park to have our packed lunches and enjoy some 
free time. Children will need to attend school in comfortable and weather-appropriate 
clothing for walking. I will keep an eye on the weather closer to the time, to see whether we 
will need sun hats and glasses, or waterproof jackets – good old Cumbrian weather makes it 
difficult to predict! Children will need to bring along a packed lunch and plenty of 
refreshments for the walk. Please could we ask for a donation of £5 towards the cost of the 
coach transportation which can be paid for online on SchoolMoney.  
 
Dates for your Summer 2: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 7th July - Year 5&6 summer show   2pm & 6pm shows 

• Monday 14th – Friday 18th July - Year 5&6 swimming sessions 

• Wednesday 16th – Thursday 17th July – Year 2 Bassenfell residential 

• Thursday 17th July – KABS End-of-year disco 

• Friday 18th July – KABS Summer fun day on school field 

• Monday 21st July – Year 1- Year 6 walk 

• Tuesday 22nd July 9-10am Year 6 Leaver assembly 

• Tuesday 22nd July 1.10pm Break up for summer 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


